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Item for Commission Information 

 
       
 

 

RTC Meeting Date:  September 9, 2009      
Time Requested: 5 Minutes 
 
To:    Regional Transportation Commission 
From:    Patrick Pittenger, Transportation Manager 
Date Prepared:  August 31, 2009 
Subject Title:   Truck restrictions on Carson Street 
Staff Summary:  The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) has submitted 

a letter to the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) as the next 
step in a process toward restricting truck traffic on Carson Street. 

 
 
NDOT, in coordination with Carson City, has submitted a letter to the FHWA in an effort 
to pursue truck restrictions on Carson Street from Fairview Drive on the south to the US 
395 junction at the north, as was discussed at an earlier RTC meeting.  A copy of that 
letter has been attached for reference.  
 








